"THE BEST THING ABOUT THIS SCHOOL YEAR IS MEETING NEW PEOPLE FROM DIFFERENT SCHOOLS IN SOUTH CAROLINA, AND EVEN FROM GERMANY AND BRAZIL



J ALSO LIKE THE FACT THAT WE STARTED A NEW TRADITION. THIS IS THE BEGINNING OF A NEW ERA FOR THIS SCHOOL I CANNOT WAIT TO SEE THE DIFFERENCE TEN YEARS FROM NOW."

- COURTNEY DAVIS 10TH



Working Hard! Coach Loper's fourth period chemistry class carefully takes notes from a lecture. "My classroom in the freshman building is okay, but I would rather have been in the main building so that my students didn't have to walk so far," Coach Loper said.



Waiting in Line. Outside the new guidance hall, sophomore Josh Nettles talks with fellow students while he waits to get his schedule changed by Coach Adams. This was Josh's first year here. He came from Ruffin high school.



All in a Days Work. In her new office, guidance counselor Linda Sammons gets to work and making phone calls. Mrs. Sammons was relieved to actually have an office this year.

